American Intitute of Aeronaulics and ASIPONAUICS 2 =<t &+ Strect, New York 21. New York

May 29, 1963

Mzr. Michael A. Minovich, Jr.
1344 W. 84th Street
Los Angeles 44, California

Dear Mr. Minovich:

This is a reminder that we need your First Award paper in this
office not later than 15 June 1963 for National Award consideration.

Also, would you like the paper submitted to the STUDENT JOURNAL
for possible publicaton? Two copies of themanuscript are required,
and because of space and budget limitations, the manuscript is to be
reduced to 1800-2000 words, including equations.

I urge you to submit your paper to the STUDENT JOURNAL. If re-
ducing the manuscript to 2000 words is not possible at this time, you
may submit it with the understanding that you will condense it after

it is accepted. A paper condensed in this manner will have to be
returned to us no later than 1 September, s& we will need your summer
address.,

Sincerely,

David Kaufman
Manager
Student Activities
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